City of Tacoma
Public Works Department

Tacoma

Notice of Public Hearing
Tuesday, April 2, 2024, at approximately 5:15 PM

Proposed transfer of approximately 13,000 square feet of vacant real property in Tacoma,
Pierce County, Washington.

A public hearing has been scheduled regarding a proposed no-cost transfer to Tacoma/Pierce County Habitat
For Humanity of real property owned by the City of Tacoma, Department of Public Utilities, Light Division
(dba Tacoma Power) for the development of affordable housing pursuant to Revised Code of Washington
(“RCW™) 39.33.015. This property, located at 1801 North Orchard Street and identified as Pierce County
Assessor tax parcel number 7475022110, has been declared surplus to the needs of the City of Tacoma/Tacoma
Power and is no longer required for operational purposes.

For additional information, please contact Greg Muller, Senior Real Property Officer, via phone at
(253) 337.3164 or via e-mail at gmuller@cityoftacoma.org.
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